
 

 

    TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

4/25/19 

 

 
                                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

President Mike welcomed our guests, Veronica Del Manzano and John Kotun. 

 

Melissa Bryant gave a presentation on her trip to Zambia to see how the building of the school was 

coming along. Boxes of books were brought over for the school. Not a lot of progress was made with 

the building of the school. All the bricks were made by hand by the women of the village. The area 

really needs access to technology and much need water and sanitation. 

 

Peggy reported that the tree planting was a success as much of the community came to help the 

Rotarians with the clearing and planting. We will need someone during the summer, for about five 

weeks to water the trees. Peggy also related that we got much press for this event and was very 

happy about this. 

 

It was reported that the BBQ was a success and we will issue a check for $750 to Big Friend/Middle 

Friend in a couple weeks. 

 

Harsha reported that he had a wonderful time at the Guy-Sell’s. He got to drive and ride in an Amish 

buggy, visited many museums and really liked the tree planting. 

 

The meeting ended at 8:00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dinner on 5/2/19 Will Be 

Provided By: 

 

Jimenez/Kain 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Andrew, Mark Baumann, Mike Brainard, 

Zoren Bullock, Ben Guthrie, Mary Guy-Sell, 

Bill Overbaugh, Darlynne Overbaugh, Kathleen 

Overbaugh, Tom Overbaugh. and Durand 

VanDoren  
                       

 

Joseph Barrett, Mary Bouchard, Melissa Bryant, Shelly 

Bullock, Dennis Guy-Sell, Peggy Haine, Michael 

Jimenez, Cindy Kain, and Frank Zgola 

45% Present 



 

 
 

 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

$2 from Mike for Melissa’s presentation and that the tree planting 

and BBQ were both a success. 

 

$3 from Peggy for everyone doing a lot of hard work for the tree 

planting, glad the planting is done, and just for the hell of it. 

 

$1 from Frank for finally knowing what Jabol looks like. 

 

$1 from John for just being here. 

 

$1 from Dennis for having a good time with Harsha. 

 

$1 from Melissa for her class finally planting Shiitake mushrooms. 

 

$1 from Joseph for his diabetes reversing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
Upcoming 

Speakers 
 

 

 

May 9th  

Nancy Zahler, Pete Angie and Cameron Newhoff to talk about 

projects to improve the Jacksonville Community Park 

May 23rd 

Douglas Cornfield will speak about kindess and inclusion. 

June 6th 

Geoff Dunn to talk about changes in recycling requirements in 

response to a downturn in the domestic and international markets. 

June 13th  

Fred Vanderzee will speak on Tburg Takes on Pediatric Cancer 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

District Conference in Binghamton May 10th-12th   

Saturday, June 15th Chicken BBQ at Porchfest  

Wednesday, June 19th Pass the Gavel, Greene, NY   

Friday, July 12th, the 21st Annual Golf Tournament  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Our Exchange 

Student 

 
Harsha 

 


